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Memorandum 
─────────────────────────────────────────────── 
 
To:  Finance Committee 
 
From:  Donna Oberg, Assistant Superintendent – Business Services 
 
Date:  November 5, 2015 
 
Re:  Cost Analysis for Special Needs Transportation 
 
 
The District is considering the addition of Wheelchair capable buses for special needs student 
transportation.  The attached analysis will be discussed at the Finance Committee meeting for a 
better understanding of the scope of this change.  Director of Transportation, Mary Torrance, 
will be attending the meeting to review this and answer any questions you may have.  
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